
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Mishpatim                          February 21-22, 2020                                   27 Shevat 5780

On Shabbat, 
the shul elevator will operate
 in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday: 
 5:15-6:45 p.m.

Shabbat: 
7:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.

1:30-2:30 p.m.
4:00-6:20 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, February 21
Latest Candles: 5:19 p.m.  
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:25 p.m. 
Ruach-filled Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat in  
   the Beit Midrash: 5:25 p.m. 
Talking in Shul: 8:30 p.m.: “The Laws of
   Limits and the Limits of Law:  Does  
   Adherence to Halacha Protect from  
   Sexual Harassment and Assault?”  

Shabbat, February 22 
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., in the Beit Midrash
Shacharit: 7:30 a.m., in the Social Hall 
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., in the Main Shul, 
   followed by a presentation by Tova 
   Warburg Sinensky (Yoetzet Halacha) 
Youth Minyan:  9:15 a.m. 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:25 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m. 
Daf Yomi: 4:00 p.m. 
Women’s Learning Group: 4:00 p.m., 
   on the lower level: Melachim Aleph, 
   chapters 19-20, led by Rivka Herzfeld  
   and Mollie Fisch
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 4:10 p.m.
5th and 6th Grade Boys’ Mishna Group: 
   4:40 p.m.
Mincha: 5:10 p.m., followed by a shiur by 
   Rabbi Gabay: “Examining Jealousy in the  
   Age of Social Media from Halacha and  
   Hashkafa” 
Maariv: 6:19 p.m.
Havdalah: 6:28 p.m.

Friday, February 28 
Latest Candles: 5:27 p.m. 

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 23
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

23 24 25 26 27 28

Earliest Tallit 5:40 5:39 5:37 5:36 5:34 5:33

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:35 SH
6:10 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:35 SH
6:10 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

5:25 MS 5:25 BM 5:25 BM 5:25 BM 5:25  BM 5:30 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

MAZAL TOV TO

● Renee & Marty Brown, on the marriage in Israel of their granddaughter Ayala Broide to Jake  
   Mannis (both of whom have made aliyah). Mazal Tov also to Ayala’s parents, Simone & Josh  
   Broide of Boca Raton, Florida, and to Jake’s parents, Bonnie & Russel Mannis of Scarsdale, NY. 
● Rachel & Yitzchak Furst, on the birth of their granddaughter Yakira Bina, born to their children 
   Ahuva & Roman Tsibulevskiy of East Brunswick, NJ. Mazal Tov also to big brother and sisters,  
   Meir, Kayla and Leora.
● Sara & Izik Kohanim, on the birth of a baby boy. Mazal Tov also to his big brother Matan.
● Jessie Levart, on her recent marriage to Zach Schussheim of Woodmere, NY.  Mazal Tov also to  
   Jessie’s parents, Ria & Tim Levart, and to Zach’s parents, Evelyn & Michael Schussheim.
● Ahuva Shafier, on her upcoming marriage in Jerusalem to Yoni Gold.  Mazal Tov also to Ahuva’s  
   parents, Shifra & Larry Shafier, and to Yoni’s parents, Gila & Russell Gold of Philadelphia, PA. 
● Yonatan Weisinger, on his engagement to Adi Hillel of Ariel, Israel.  Mazal Tov also to Yonatan’s  
   parents, L’via & Charlie Weisinger, and to Adi’s parents, Odaya & Moshe Hillel, as well as to their 
   entire families.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.  For information on their 
schedule of classes, see page 4 and go to lamdeinu.org.  Study in depth; be inspired!

CONDOLENCES TO

● Bernie Horne, on the passing of his beloved mother, Frieda Horne.  Shiva will be observed from  
   Monday morning, February 24, to Friday, February 28, at the Horne home, 228 Lakeview  
   Terrace. 
   Minyanim will be held as follows:

 	 Shacharit:  7:00 a.m.
	 Mincha/Maariv:  5:20 p.m.

TEFILOT NEEDED
Please continue to daven for Micah 
Kaufman (מיכה חיים בן שרה).

PESACH WINE
The Men’s Club will once again be 
selling wine for Pesach with Filler Up 
Wines.  Details to be released soon.

MISHLOACH MANOT
Purim is coming! Beth Aaron Sisterhood is pleased to announce that we’re once again spread-
ing love and friendship across the community in the form of shul Mishloach Manot! The cost is 
only $4 per family to whom you’d like to send, with a maximum charge of $185 to send to the 
whole shul! 

Sign up to send packages by visiting www.bethaaron.org/purim.  We’d love it if you could 
please deliver some packages to fellow community members. The more drivers we have, the 
fewer packages each one needs to take, so volunteer, and get your friends to do so, too! To 
make it as convenient as possible for our volunteers, we have scheduled three times during 
which you can pick up your route: Saturday night, March 7, Sunday morning, March 8, and 
Sunday night, March 8. To volunteer as a driver, e-mail Valerie Kahn at kahnclan01@gmail.com.

If you have questions about online ordering, please contact Mo-b Singer at moishe@gmail.
com.  If you don’t feel comfortable placing your order online, please contact Yacha Singer at 
yacha@mo-b.org or 201-836-4040. 
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BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

The 5th and 6th grade boys’ Mishna group with Rabbi Rothwachs, 
which meets each Shabbat 30 minutes before mincha in the Book 
Room, will meet this Shabbat at 4:40 p.m. 

Please note that groups for Pre-K to 2nd grade begin Shabbat 
mornings at 9:30 a.m. and continue until the end of the davening in 
the Main Minyan. There is an early drop-off at 9:00 a.m. 

For those in grades 3 to 5, davening begins at 9:30 a.m., followed at 
10:10 a.m. by parsha, kiddush, snack, and games.

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is looking for substitute group 
leaders in grades 6-12. If you would like to work in groups, please 
contact youth@bethaaron.org. 

The final Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt”l Parent-Child Learning for this 
season will be held next Motzaei Shabbat, February 29, at 7:30 p.m.  
Bring your own materials to learn, or take out a book from our Youth 
Library. There will be Torah learning, snacks, a raffle for prizes, and 
lots of fun! Children are encouraged to sign up to say a Dvar Torah. 
To sign up to say a Dvar Torah, please go to http://www.bethaaron.
org/event/pcl5780 or contact youth@bethaaron.org.  Back by 
popular demand is our PCL Pizza Society. Become a $36 sponsor to 
join the society and have hot pizza at the next Parent-Child Learning 
session. To sponsor a session or to join the PCL Pizza Society, please 
go to  www.bethaaron.org/event/pcl5780.

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH AARON

● Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to  
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
● Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m. 
● Daf ha-Shavua: Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m. Sunday  
   morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on Masechet Chagiga will be  
   given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David  
   Schnaidman. 
● Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays, at 9:00 p.m. 
● Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur:  Will not be held this  
   Wednesday night, February 26.

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Shabbat, February 22, following the 8:45 a.m. minyan, Tova 
Warburg Sinensky (Yoetzet Halacha) will speak on “A Day in the Life 
of a Yoetzet Halacha.” To become a sponsor, email Tamar
Chaitovsky, tamarchaitovsky@gmail.com ​​​​​​​. 

This Sunday, February 23, at 10:00 and 11:15 a.m., at the shul, Yaacov 
Metzger will hold Origami Workshops, sharing classic and Purim 
designs.  No prior experience is necessary. Adults and children are 
welcome, but parental participation is required for children 8 or 
under.  The 10:00 a.m. class is full, but space is still available at the 
11:15 a.m. class.  Pre-register at www.bethaaron.org/event/Purim 
Origami.  

On Sunday, March 1, at 9:00 a.m., at the corner of Queen Anne 
Road and Carlton Terrace, there will be an unveiling of a street sign 
naming a block of Carlton Terrace “Harold Gellis Way” in honor of 
Harold’s many contributions to the neighborhood and the town. All 
are invited to attend.

On Sunday, March 8, at 7:30 p.m., at the shul, Dr. Susan Weissman 
(Chair of the Judaic Department at Touro’s Lander College for 
Women) will speak on “Esther as High Priest? Exploring the Affinity 
Between Purim and Yom Kippur.”

On Tuesday, May 19, join Rabbi Rothwachs and many shul members 
in Washington, DC at NORPAC.  Early bird registration is now open. 
Contact Mollie Fisch at mkfisch@verizon.net to sponsor an adult or 
student or if you need a sponsorship to attend.  To sign up, go to 
norpac.net.

FEBRUARY 28-MARCH 1: CELEBRATE BETH AARON  
   WEEKEND
 
Join your friends and family as we come together for the Second 
Annual Celebrate Beth Aaron Weekend!  The CBA Weekend will 
kick off Friday night, February 28, at 8:30 p.m., when we will be 
treated to an original theatrical production, produced and 
directed by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, entitled “Shtark Tank.” 

The celebration continues on Shabbat day, following the 8:45 a.m. 
minyan, with a Multi-Sponsored Kiddush like you’ve never seen. 
Please join us for great food and great socializing.  Opportunities 
for sponsorship in honor of all we do at Beth Aaron -- or for any 
other reason -- are available at 
www.bethaaron.org/event/shabbosbethaaron2020.  

On Shabbat afternoon, at 4:20 p.m., you can learn about the 
history of Beth Aaron at “CBA Then and Now: A Panel Discussion 
with Beth Aaron’s Cherished Historians.”  Following the zman 
mincha at 5:20 p.m., we will come together for a shul-wide 
Seudah Shelishit.  After maariv at 6:26 p.m., bring the whole fami-
ly and join us for a Grand Musical Havdalah in the Main Sanctuary.  
The Rabbi Stanley Fisch zt’l Parent-Child Learning season grand 
finale follows at 7:30 p.m.   

Finally, we’ll cap off CBA Weekend with our 44th Annual Dinner at 
Englewood’s Congregation Ahavath Torah. 

Honorees are: 
● Esther and David Schnaidman: Guests of Honor 
● Deena and David Fisher: Shelly Leffel Service Award 
● Eli Kahn: Eitan Shapiro Young Leadership Award.  

Ads and reservations must be in no later than this Sunday 
evening, February 23. To place an ad and make reservations, 
please go to www.bethaaron.org/dinner.

In the spirit of celebration and community, we also ask that you 
consider inviting a Beth Aaron family you’ve never hosted for a 
Shabbat meal.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

The Kiddush following the 7:15 a.m. minyan is sponsored by Rachel 
& Yitzchok Furst in honor of the birth of their granddaughter Yakira 
Bina. The Kiddush following the 7:30 a.m. minyan is sponsored by 
Dorothy and Louis Karp in honor of their children and grandchildren. 
To sponsor a kiddush for the 7:15 or 7:30 a.m. minyan, please 
contact Moishe B. Singer, moishe@gmail.com.
Upcoming Kiddushim:
February 29 - Leap Day Kiddush    	 March 7 - Pre-Purim Kiddush

There now are multiple options for sponsoring a Kiddush, including 
the new monthly Birthday and Anniversary Kiddushim. If you are 
celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want 
to say “thank you,” consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. To 
become a sponsor for a Kiddush, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. 

PARNAS HAYOM 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrt-
zeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a 
birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the mem-
bership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.
This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors included:
● Friday, 26 Shevat, Phyllis Reich, commemorating the yahrtzeit of 
Phyllis’ father, Selwyn Multer, Shalom Tzvi ben Shlomo Zalman.
● Sunday, 28 Shevat, Barry Weissman, commemorating the 
yahrtzeit of Barry’s mother, Pearl Weissman, Pesha bat Shepsal.
● Tuesday, 30 Shevat, Lynn & Dov Silverberg, commemorating the 
   yahrtzeit of Dov’s sister, Feigie Sky, Feige bat Yisrael Tzvi.
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Every Wednesday, at 8:15 p.m., at Congregation Beth Aaron, 950 
Queen Anne Road, Rabbi Justin Wexler of the Jewish Learning 
Experience presents a program on the 48 Ways to Wisdom. 
Classes are adapted from the works of Rabbi Noach Weinberg of 
Aish HaTorah.

This Shabbat, February 21-22, at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 
West Englewood Avenue, the Adult Education Committee welcomes 
Sivan Rahav Meir and Yedidya Meir (World Mizrachi Shlichim). 
Sivan will speak at an Oneg Shabbat at 8:30 p.m., and following the 
7:15 and 9:00 a.m. minyanim on the topic “My Personal Story as 
a Religious Journalist in Israel: Reflections on Current Events”; at 
4:00 p.m., Yedidya will speak on “Lessons from Parshat Mishpatim 
for Our Daily Lives”; at a Seudah Shlishit following the 5:05 p.m. 
Mincha, Sivan will speak on “Reflections of an Israeli Journalist.” 
For more information, please contact 
office@bnaiyeshurun.org, 201-836-8916.

This Motzaei Shabbat, February 22, at 7:30 p.m., Congregation 
Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, will host a comedy 
night starring MODI.  A dairy dinner will be served.  The cost is $40.  
Register at www.bnaiyeshurun.org/bnot.
 
This Sunday, February 23, at 9:00 a.m., at the Daughters of Miriam, 
155 Hazel Street, Clifton, daven and visit special people.  Breakfast 
will be provided.  For more information, contact Sam Heller at 
samapprais@gmail.com or Rabbi Moshe Mirsky at 
mmirsky18@aol.com.

This Sunday, February 23, at 9:00 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, Abraham Foxman and Rabbi Shalom Baum 
will host a discussion on “Anti-Semitism in America--What’s Next? 

This Sunday, February 23, at 4:45 p.m., at the Marriott Glenpointe 
Hotel, 100 Frank W. Burr Boulevard, SINAI Schools will host their 
2020 Annual Benefit Dinner.  Register at www.sinaidinner.org, 
201-833-1134, x106.

This Sunday, February 23, at 7:30 p.m., at Dwight Morrow High 
School, 274 Knickerbocker Road, Englewood, NCSY will host their 
Second Annual Meorot Song and Dance Performance, with middle 
school girls performing.  This event is for women and young ladies.  
All proceeds will benefit NCSY summer programs.  To purchase 
tickets, go to https://ncsysummermeorot.nliven.co/tickets/series/
ncsymeorotelements2020.

On Monday, February 24, from 9:00 to 10:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Ohr HaTorah, 36 Rector Court, Bergenfield, NCSY will present a 
program in Practical Parenting, led by Rabbi Dr. Alex Mondrow. 
Topics will include modeling, parent-child relationships, empathy, 
play and discipline. The cost is $150 per person ($250 per couple). 
Register online at newjersey.ncsy.org/parenting. For more 
information, please contact Rabbi Josh Grajower, 
grajower@ncsy.org.

On Tuesday, February 25, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Beth Aaron, 
950 Queen Anne Road, the My Israel Home program will be led 
by Gedaliah Borvick, who will speak about purchasing a home in a 
new, well-priced community in Israel.  For more information contact 
gborvick@myisraelhome.com, 347-897-9943.

On Shabbat, February 28-29, at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 
West Englewood Avenue, Joe Rosenfeld will be the Scholar-in-
Residence.  At 8:30 p.m., he will lead a Tisch along with Yoni Stokar 
(Owner of Ta Shma Orchestra); following the 9:00 a.m. minyan 
he will speak on “The Inner World of Addiction: Spiritual Insight 
into a Growing Crisis”; following mincha he will speak on “The 
Redemption of Doubt: Doubt as a Spiritual Ideal.”

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Tuesday, February 25, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai 
Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldvicht will 
give his weekly parsha shiur in Hebrew. 

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, offers Torah in the 
AM classes for men and women on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:10 
a.m. - Chavura study of Sefer Devarim;  9:45 a.m. - Gemara Rosh 
Hashanah 32a, with Rabbi Menachem Meier; 10:45 a.m. - Sefer 
Shmuel with Rabbi Meier (Thursdays only). 

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future. 

Each Motzaei Shabbat, at Congregation Zichron Mordechai, 268 
West Englewood Avenue, at approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes 
after Shabbat, Rabbi Michael Taubes gives his weekly shiur, 
exploring a different topic in halacha each week. 

The Daf ha-Shavua program (dafaweek.org) is learning Masechet 
Mo’ed Katan.  Daf ha-Shavua shiurim are held at Beth Aaron each 
Tuesday and Thursday evening at 8:55 p.m., with a chazara on 
Sunday from 7:55 to 8:45 a.m. Please go to www.dafaweek.org for 
many helpful resources, study materials, and useful links. You also 
can hear shiurim at OUTorah or join a WhatsApp group. 

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920, 
m_ungar@yahoo.com.

Dear Members:
The President has appointed a Nominating Committee that will 
present a list of candidates to serve as shul officers and members 
of the Board of Directors for the year 2020-2021. 
 
Since the Board will be representing you, the members, it is very 
important that you provide the Nominating Committee with 
suggestions and guidance on what kind of individuals you would 
like to see on the Board.  
 
Among the responsibilities of Board members are attending 
Board meetings (approximately 4 per year); participating and 
providing input during Board discussions; participation in and 
potentially leading committees that report to the Board; 
participation in shul events and programs; and, generally, serving 
as a positive influence on our members. 
 
Your recommendations of specific individuals who you believe 
would do a good job are also welcome. Please feel free to contact 
any member of the Committee. 
 
The Nominating Committee consists of: 
Chanani Sandler, Chair 		  Sharon Alexander 
917-414-0971			   201-787-6746 
chanani.sandler@gmail.com		  sputzsharon@gmail.com 
 
Joel Chudow			   Ellen Friedman 
917-297-4489			   201-851-7748 
joel.chudow@gmail.com  		  erfriedman@gmail.com 
		        Jeff Neugroschl 
		        201-615-7077 
		        jneug@yahoo.com 
Please contact the members of the Nominating Committee no 
later than Friday, March 6, so that they can make their 
recommendations in a timely fashion. Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Annette Feldman, Corresponding Secretary
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-262-0291

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com
(advertisement)

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 

Dean Rachel Friedman      
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra: Sefer Bereishit
Early Prophecies of Yeshayahu 

Ta’anit Esther & Purim: Why Do We 
Fast and Feast?

Galut to Geulah: Ramban on Sefer 
Shemot

Later Prophecies of Yeshayahu
Talmud: Masekhet Sukkah
Learning for Yom Hashoah

Dealing with Foreignness in Sefer  
Shemuel

Between Purim & Pesach: Peace, 
Truth, and Redemption in the 
Conclusion of Megillat Esther 

A Place at the Table: How Women 
Enter the Exodus Story and the 

Seder
Should We Celebrate Pesach at 

Home or in Jerusalem?
Hilkhot Tzedakah

Parshah & Haftarah Pointers

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                          Josh Klavan, President 

BETH AARON OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Thursday: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Lunch break: approximately 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. 

SAFETY AT BETH AARON
We all can do our part in maintaining the security of our Beit 
Knesset. Please remain aware and vigilant whenever you are in or 
around the shul. If you see a suspicious person or object, please 
report it to a shul officer and/or the office as soon as possible. 
Additionally, please partner with us in ensuring the safety of our 
children by making certain that your children are either next to 
you in shul or in our youth groups.

On Motzaei Shabbat, February 29, Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 
West Englewood Avenue, presents Maaleh Film Night with three 
short films--”The Youngest,” “To be a Cooperman” and “Give It 
Back!” The films will be followed by a Q & A session with Neta Ariel 
(Director of Maaleh).  The suggested donation is $10.

High school students are invited to join Team OneFamily to run in 
the Jerusalem Marathon in March 2020.  For more information, 
contact naomi@onefamilyfund.org.

On Sunday, March 1, at 9:45 a.m., at the home of Ilana & Moshe 
Wertenteil, 1326 Hastings Street, Makor Disability Services is 
hosting an Education Workshop and Information Session on the 
topic of “Including Everyone: Spiritually in the LIves of People with 
Specialized Needs” with Dr. Stephen Glicksman (Developmental 
Psychologist and Director of  Clinical Innovation at Makor).  To sign 
up, go to info@makords.org.

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 7, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Ma’ayanot will hold its Annual Dinner. 
Susan and Shalom Fisch are among the honorees.  Register online at 
maayanot.org/annual-dinner.

On Sunday, March 8, at 8:00 p.m., Congregation Beth Abraham, 396 
New Bridge Road, Bergenfield, will host a Community-Wide NORPAC 
Informational Meeting discussing what the One-Day Mission to 
Washington, DC is all about.  For more information, please contact 
Sharon Lynn, sharonlynn36@gmail.com.

The Beit Midrash of Teaneck (BMT), 70 Sterling Place, invites Bergen 
County’s male retirees to the BMT’s unique Talmud Torah 
experience providing interactive learning in a Beit Midrash setting. It 
meets on Mondays and Wednesdays from 9:15 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. At 
9:15 a.m., there is chavrusa learning; at 10:00 a.m., Rabbi Ronen 
Dvash and Rabbi Moshe Genack (Heichal) will give shiurim; at 11:00 
a.m., Mrs. Leah Silver will present a series entitled “Siddur ve-Sidra 
(Parasha and Prayer).” On Monday, she will speak on “The 
Dichotomy of Worship:  ם י בְּתוֹכָֽ שׁ וְשָׁכַנְתִּ֖ י מִקְדָּ֑ שׂוּ לִ֖  ,On Wednesday ”.וְעָ֥
she will speak on:  “We’re Off to a Great Conclusion: משנכנס אדר 
 at 12:00 noon, Rabbi Hayyim Angel (Yeshiva ;”מרבים בשמחה
University) will give a shiur on Sefer Amos. Source sheets are 
provided and can be obtained in advance by contacting 
BMTeaneck@gmail.com.

REFLECTOR BELTS
Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from 
shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight,
they are adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are
available at no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is
appreciated. If you would like one, please stop by the shul office
or contact Penina, office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.

NCSY ONEG

This Friday night, February 21, beginning at 8:30 p.m., there will be 
an NCSY Oneg on the lower level of Congregation Beth Aaron, 950 
Queen Anne Road.  For more information, contact Isaac and Yael 
Bernstein, ncsy@bethaaron.org.

TEFILOT NEEDED
Hanania Weissler, son of former Beth Aaron members Chana & Zvi 
Weissler, is in need of our tefilot. Please daven for a refuah 
shleimah for חנניה אברהם בן חנה דבורה.

PICTORIAL DIRECTORIES
It is with great excitement that we announce that the 2020 
Congregation Beth Aaron Pictorial Directories have arrived. Please 
pick up your copy of the directory from the shul office.

THANK YOU
I would like to express my sincerest appreciation for all the 
support, and all the big and small ways Rabbi Rothwachs, Chaviva, 
my fellow members at Beth Aaron, and the Teaneck/Bergenfield/
Englewood communities at large showered me with incredible 
chesed, and so kindly placed me under their communal wings to 
give me the support and consolation I needed upon the recent 
loss of my dear Father, Zalman Ber ben Chaim Yoel. I will be 
forever grateful.

Sincerely, 
May Muskin
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